
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
22nd October 2020 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Important notice to all Year 7, 8 and 11 parents regarding tomorrow - Friday 23rd October 
  
I am writing to confirm that school will be open as normal for all pupils in Years 7, 8 and 11 tomorrow 
- Friday 23rd October. 
 
However, at short notice I have had to take the difficult decision that Years 9 and 10 are not able to be 
in school tomorrow - Friday 23rd October - as we are not able to run the school as normal due to a higher 
level of staff absence than normal. 
 
If your child is in Years 7, 8 and 11 they should attend school as normal and they will follow their normal 
planned timetable. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

Kieran Larkin 
Headteacher 

 


